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COUNCIL SESSION 14 APRIL 4, 1995

It was moved by Councillor Reid, seconded by Councillor Merrigan:

'THAT TWO COUNCILLORS BE APPOINTED TO SIT ON THE
COMMITTEE"

AMENDMENT CARRIED

MAIN MOTION, AS AMENDED, CARRIED

It was agreed that Councillor Merrigan and Councillor Hache would
be the two council representatives.

MEMORANDUM - AMENDMENTS TO SUBDIVISION BY-LAW PERTAINING TO THE
APPROVAL OF NEW SUBDIVISION ROADS

It was moved by Councillor Hendsbee, seconded by Councillor
Merrigan:

"THAT MAY 1, 1995 BE RATIFIED AS THE PUBLIC HEARING
DATE TO CONSIDER THE NEW AMENDMENTS"

MOTION CARRIED

MEMORANDUM - FUNDING ASSISTANCE - REGIONAL SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT

PROJECT
Council agreed to receive the report for information.

DOT - COUNCILLOR RANKIN

Councillor Rankin said he would like to send a resolution
regarding a request for crosswalk on Maplewood in Greenwood
Heights Subdivision asking that they reconsider their decision
based on safety concerns as a result of school children crossing.
He said he would like to request that they look at the
possibility of including a stop sign at the intersection of
Eisenhauer and Maplewood.

It was moved by Councillor Rankin, seconded by Councillor
Fralick:

'THAT A LETTER BE WRITTEN TO THE DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION ADDRESSING THE CONCERNS"

MOTION CARRIED

Councillor McInroy reference has been made to the establishment
of operation containing video gambling machines, bingo operation
and other revenue generation venues on the Caldwell Road in Cole
Harbour. He said he was requesting that council obtain
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COUNCIL SESSION 415 APRIL 4, 1995

MOTION CARRIED

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES - COUNCILLOR FRALICK

Councillor Fralick said he had received a letter from the
Cambrian Cove Residents Association at Five Island Lake which
indicated that there is a request in to purchase 175 acres of
Crown land at the Big Hubley Lake. He said the residents are
strongly in opposition to this because they use this as a
recreation area. He said he would request that the Chairman of
the Homeowners Association make a five minute presentation at the

next council session.

It was moved by Councillor Fralick, seconded by Councillor
Mitchell:
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